
From: Henry Morales
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Public Hearing Proposed Water Rate Increases
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 6:12:03 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I protest the proposed water and sewer rates increases.

We need to keep cost down.

If necessary, hire professional plumbing companies as needed to reduce staff costs.
Independent contractors can be more efficient and cost effective. 

Henry Morales, DRE #01062556
Tel: (562) 359 - 8576 
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